From: Ward, Jim (UTC) 
Sent: Thursday, April 05, 2012 10:34 AM
To: Richard A. Finnigan
Cc: UTC DL Records Center; Cupp, John (UTC); Deferia, Virginia (UTC)
Subject: Betty Lu Miller d/b/a Northwest Water System

Mr. Finnigan

You recently sent in a letter requesting to extend the effective date of the tariff sheet in the filing under UW-112182, which had already passed.

Staff believes the request should be agreeing to waive the suspension deadline for 30 days, rather than the tariff effective date. Let me know if you would like to discuss this further. 

Jim Ward

Regulatory Analyst

Washington Utilities and Transportation Commission

PO Box 47250

Olympia, WA 98504-7250

Tel:         360-664-1250 

Fax:        360-586-1150

E-mail:   jward@utc.wa.gov
This email/letter states the informal opinions of commission staff, offered as technical assistance, and are not intended as legal advice. We reserve the right to amend these opinions should circumstances change or additional information be brought to our attention. Staff's opinions are not binding on the commission.

